
Bunnies, Link Sunday
I love rabbits. So much, the only comment my friend’s husband
had after walking through our house was, “What’s with the
bunnies?”

I just think they are inexpressively cute. That is really my
only explanation. My only defense is there are other people
out there who love them too. Happy Link Sunday.

** Fifi is a bunny’s website. All the bunnies dress like
runway models, and I am sure are highly compensated for what
they do.

**One of the most famous of all Rabbits, The White Rabbit, of
Alice in Wonderland, can have his entire story, along with
Alice of course, downloaded free on iTunes (free I say.) It is
fun to hear the story this way. Search “Storynory” on iTunes.
My daughter love it.

**I bought Em this necklace from Little Put Books on Etsy.

Okay, fine! I got one for myself too.

**I just had to like Dana and her site Aqua Rabbit. With a
“Why” like that, how can we not be friends?

(do-it-yourself field guides, $225. I want…)

**Placed under the heading, “There is a website for figgin’
everything,” Cute Overload.

**I did this post on some bunnies around Orange County, here.

**Rabbits hop around everywhere in literature and movies.
The brave bunnies of Watership Down are some of my favorites.

If you haven’t read this book I will lend it to you, so great.
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And of course, there is my bunny, Peter Rabbit.

I could just go on and on, but I can see by the way you are
fidgeting in your seat and your eyelids are closing at a
slower and slower pace, I am boring you (and making some of
you lose whatever small opinion you had of me.) So I will
stop.

I know, tomorrow when I see my friends, they will say, “Very
interesting blog about the bunnies,” sarcastically of course.
Link Sunday can be brutal.
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